Department of Transport and Main Roads

Have your say!

Mooloolaba to

Maroochydore cycleway
Stage 6

Mary Street at Alexandra Headland to Sixth Avenue at Maroochydore

The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) is committed to ensuring the community
is involved in the Mooloolaba to Maroochydore (M2M) cycleway project. Your feedback is
important and will help TMR develop the final design for Stage 6 of the cycleway.

Please complete and return your feedback form by Friday 19 June 2020.
You can use the reply paid envelope on the back of the feedback form (no stamp required)
or email it to m2mcycleway@tmr.qld.gov.au.

Please provide any comments or feedback in the section below:
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